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Comment:
As a past renter, I see this as a detriment to the community. We as a society need to be held accountable, and if
needed, helped PRIOR to becoming delinquent on our housing. Individuals should be given options for
assistance, but also be held responsible to take preventative measures. I oppose these amendments and
believe they would do more harm than good. Waiting until it's too late doesn't do any good, it rather just passes
on the problems to the property owners. Lets prevent these delinquencies through education and accountability!


